
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 21st April  
 
It has been so lovely to see the children back in school – we hope you had a restful Easter break! 
 
We are so excited that our residential trip to Kingswood is almost here! Just a reminder, children will need to be 
dropped off no later than 7:45am on the morning on Wednesday 3rd May. You will need to walk down the drive and 
come into the main hall for your child to meet their group leader. We will be leaving promptly to avoid missing any 
activities and you are welcome to stand on Envis Way to wave the coach off. 
 
Thank you to those who attended the residential meeting on Tuesday – it was lovely to answer any questions you 
had. A ParentMail has been sent out with the information that was spoken about in the meeting for those who were 
unable to attend. If you have any more questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact your class 
teacher. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Caitlin T - For always showing enthusiasm in her learning 
Ruben SJ - For working so hard to make yourself the best you can be and approaching challenges with fantastic 
resilience 
Mikko A - For making a positive effort to be the best he can be and not letting anything stand in his way. 
Swayley BG - For making an increased effort to work independently. 
Lacey M - For your fantastic, confident work with decimals in maths this week. 
Phoebe C - For showing such resilience with all of your work this week and making it work with your left arm. 
 
We are very proud of you all! 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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